


608164: Bruce Freeman Rail Trail, Phase 2D 
 
Dear Matt Genova and through you to the members of the Boston MPO, 
 
I hope you each will be glad to know that my email to you is very brief comment in support of the 
Sudbury & Concord) project constructing Phase 2D of the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail. 
 
Each of you knows how significant and important the continuation of the BFRT is to not only the 
8 cities and towns through which it "runs" but to the other neighboring towns that it serves as a 
regional recreational and transportation corridor. 
 
The funding you will approve for this project benefits the lives and health of many thousands of 
people in the region - exercise, carbon-free transportation, community, connection, happiness 
and better mental health. 
 
Thank you for your past support and I am grateful for your supportive and inclusive vote on April 
29 to keep the funds for this project in the 2022-2026 Transportation Improvement Plan. 
 
Most sincerely and gratefully, 
Emily Teller 
  
Emily Teller 
Secretary and Westford Board Member 
Friends of the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail, Inc. 
9 Texas Road, Westford, MA 01886 
978 692 6968 home 
978-884-4473 cell 
www.brucefreemanrailtrail.org 
Facebook.com/BruceFreemanRailTrail 
Twitter.com/FriendsofBFRT 
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